
September Spotlight 
Member Irma MacKay 

We are very proud to announce that our Spotlight Member for the month of September is one 
of our long-standing members and current Program Chair, Irma MacKay!  In March 1976, Irma 
MacKay transferred from Oakland County, Michigan Legal Secretaries Association and joined 
the Santa Clara County chapter.  She joined for the companionship of like-interested 
professionals who have an interest in education, professionalism, and doing things for the 
community.  While in Michigan, she was given of the honor of being named Legal Secretary 
of the Year, as well as, being named Boss of the Year in the same year. 

Irma unfortunately  dropped her membership in the mid-1980's because of an allergy to smoke 
(as some of you might not know, many members smoked during the meetings during this time 
period) and in 1988, she left the legal field, but returned in 1997 and took the Association's 
legal secretarial education classes to catch up on the changes in procedures. 

Irma has been our Program Chair for seven years and was Boss of the Year chair twice.  She 
enjoys being the program chair and reaching out to possible speakers.  Irma has done an 
outstanding job as our Program Chair and we thank her for all of her hard work and dedication.  
Irma also mentioned she appreciates it when she is given the names of the possible speakers 
from members, so keep sending people her way! 

A final thought…take some time to chat with one of our long-standing members for some 
valuable insight or just to get to know her! 

Congratulations, Irma!  We are so very proud to announce that you are our Spotlight Member 
of the Month for September! 


